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GURU NANAK SIKH TEMPLE SOCIETY

3024 N .MACKENZIE AVENUE
WILLIAMS LAKE .B.C V2G 1P4

gnstwilliamslake @outlook.com

Phone-250-398-8023

Date- 30/06/2025
CRD

Suite D,180 North Third Ave
Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4

Subject: Invitation to the 50th Anniversary.
Dear Sir,

Warm Greetings! | Harinder Singh Vaid, president of Guru Nanak Sikh Temple
located at3024N Mackenzie Ave.lt is with great pleasure that we invite you to
celebrate the 50th Anniversary of Gurdwara Guru Nanak Sikh Society, Williams
Lake B.C at our special event! This milestone marks half a century of dedicated
service to our community, and we would be honored to have you join us as we
reflect on our past achievements and look forward to the future.

On the weekend of July 18", 19" and 20 2025, the Guru Nanak Sikh Temple will
be celebrating celebrate the 50th Anniversary.

We look forward to seeing you.
We eagerly anticipate celebrating with you

With Kind Regards,

Harinder Singh Vaid

President Guru Nanak Sikh Temple Society Cariboo Regional District
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GURU NANAK SIKH TEMPLE SOCIETY

3024 N. MACKENZIE

AVENUE WILLIAMS LAKE

BC 250-398-8023
gnstwilliamslake@outlook.com

On the weekend of July 18", 19", and 20™ 2025, the Guru Nanak Sikh Temple will
be celebrating its 50" anniversary and paying homage to those who have served
our community for the last 50 years.

On behalf of the congregation and executives, it is my privilege to invite you and
your family to this very special weekend of celebration, it's present and past
members like yourself who have worked countless hours for the betterment of
our society. It was your commitment and hard work that paved way for others to
follow and for that, we are grateful.

A lot has changed since 1975 when we opened our doors and offered a home for
those who had come our beautiful city to raise their families. Our message of
peace and brotherhood resonates as strongly as it did 50 years ago, and we
continue to be a source of pride and inspiration for others. Qur commitment for
the betterment of others has never waivered. Although we did not have the
biggest Gurdwara, the dedication of our membership was second to none and our
success would not have been possible without your continued support.

We look forward to seeing you on the weekend of July 18™,19%, and 20" 2025.

Your Mukh Sewadar,

Harinder Singh Vaid
On behalf of the Guru Nanak Sikh Temple (Williams Lake)






